Appendix B

Garden Suburb Parking review resident letters







Interim Director

Development & Regulatory Services
Building 4

North London Business Park
Odkleigh Road South

London N11 INP

The Owner/Occupier contact: Paul Edmund-Charles
tel: (020} 8359 3037
e-mail: Paul.edmund-charles@barnet.gov.uk
fax: 0870 889 7455
date: 10t October 2014
our ref: GSCPZreview
your ref;

Dear Sir/Madam
Garden Suburb Controlled Parking Zone Review

As you will be aware, in October 2013 the Council introduced a Residents Permit
Controlled Parking Zone in the Garden Suburb in order to minimise congestion and
provide adequate parking facilities for residents, local organisations and their visitors.

As part of this review we would like to get your opinions on how the CPZ is operating
and are asking you to complete a questionnaire. Please ensure that the views given
are representative of your household or organisation.

Please use the following link to the online questionnaire on ‘Survey Monkey' at
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/KXH7Q8K. If you are unable to complete the
questionnaire you can download the questionnaire on the web page. Alternatively,
please ring 020 8359 3037 or email eando.consultation@barnet.gov.uk to request a
paper copy. These should be sent to the Parking Design Team, London Borough of
Barnet, Building 4, North London Business Park, Oakleigh Road South, London N11
TNP. Please could you ensure all questionnaires are completed online or returned by
post to us by Thursday 6 November 2014,

Each response will be analysed and the outcome will help us determine what, if any,
action needs to be taken. It is therefore very important that you take this opportunity
to express your views.

| would like to thank you in advance for taking the time fo read this letter, and look
forward to receiving your completed questionnaire. Everyone taking part in this
exercise will be notified in due course of the outcome of this consultation.

If you have any further questions, please contact us on the above telephone number
or by email to eando.consultation@barnet.gov.uk.

Yours faithfully
VG

NEIL RICHARDSON

HIGHWAYS MANAGER

TRAFFIC AND DEVELOPMENT
DEVELOPMENT & REGULATORY SERVICES







interim Director

Development & Regulatory Services
Building 4

North London Business Park
Oakleigh Road South

London N11 1NP

The Owner/Occupier contact: Paul Edmund-Charles
tell: (020) 8359 3037
e-mail: Paul.edmund-charles@barnet.gov.uk
fax: (870 889 7455
date: 2 October 2014

our ref: GSCPZreview

Dear Sir/fMadam
Garden Suburb Controlled Parking Zone Review

As you will be aware, in October 2013 the Council introduced a Residents Permit
Controlled Parking Zone in the Garden Suburb in order to minimise congestion and
provide adequate parking facilities for residents, local organisations and their visitors.

As part of this review, we would like to get your opinions on how the CPZ is operating
and are asking you to complete a questionnaire. Please ensure that the views given
are representative of your household or organisation.

Please use the following link to the online questionnaire on ‘Survey Monkey' at
https:/Avww.surveymonkey.com/s/KHBV8SK. If you are unable to complete the
questionnaire online you can download the questionnaire on the web page.
Alternatively, please ring 020 8359 3037 or email eando.consultation@barnet.gov.uk
to request a paper copy. These should be sent to the Parking Design Team, London
Borough of Barnet, Building 4, North London Business Park, Oakleigh Road Sotith,
l.ondon N11 1NP. Please could you ensure all questionnaires are completed online
or returned by post by Thursday 6™ November 2014.

Each response will be analysed and the outcome will help us determine what, if any,
action needs to be taken. It is therefore very important that you take this opportunity
to express your views.

| would like to thank you in advance for taking the time to read this leiter, and look
forward to receiving your completed questionnaire. Everyone taking part in this
exercise will be notified in due course of the outcome of this consultation.

If you have any further questions, please contact us on the above telephone number
or by email to eando.consultation@barnet.gov.uk.




Yours faithfully
N Jll L

NEIL RICHARDSON

HIGHWAYS MANAGER

TRAFFIC AND DEVELOPMENT
DEVELOPMENT & REGULATORY SERVICES




